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ATIN: Mr. F. W . .Schneider 
Vice President - Production 

80 Park Plaza - 15A 
Newark, New Jersey 07101 

Gentlemen: 

This refers to your letter dated. July 10, 1981, in response to our letters dated 
May 5, 1981 and June 11, 1981. 

We have reviewed your proposed schedule change for final verification of your 
fire protection program cable interaction analysis. We acknowledge the delays 
resulting from additional criteria identified by the NRG team review findings, 
the necessity for preparation of a clear and concise report, and field veri_fi­
cation activities. Your planned completion date of July 31, 1981 is acceptable. 
This item will be reviewed during a subsequent inspection of your licensed pro­
gram. 

We understand that a concurrent· request for amendment to license DPR-75 conditions 
2.C.(lO)(d), (f), and. (h), dealing with this subject has been transmitted to the 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Di rector 

cc: 
J. T. Boettger, General Manager - Corporate Quality Assurance 
R. L. Mittl, General Manager - Lic~nsing and Environment 
H. J. Midura, Manager - Salem Generating Station 
R. A. Uderitz, General Manager - Nuclear Production 
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